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03/03/2021  11:39:462021/0813/T SUPPRT Jane Brett-Jones I am in full support of this proposal. 

The tree is one of many that are too tall, non-native and unsuited to the relatively small back gardens in which 

they are situated. It severely reduces light and sun to our garden, is planted close to the garden wall and within 

2 metres of our house wall, and likely to cause damage. It is an invasive and non-native species which has no 

place in such a restricted setting.
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